
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Mitigation Plan for Harvest Church 

In accordance with the State of Alaska’s “Reopen Alaska Responsibly” Phase 2, (5/8/2020) we are 
permitted to resume in-person services with the following restrictions: 

1. If you or a family member is sick or has a fever, you must stay home. Additionally, if you 
are in an at-risk group, we encourage you to continue participating online, until you feel 
safe enough to come in-person. 

2. All Social, Religious, and Other Gatherings will be limited to a total number of people, 
not to exceed 50, including facilitators (staff and volunteers).  

a. Please be sure to RSVP to Sarah Arnold (sarah@harvestak.com) with a total 
count of people in your household that plan to attend so we can be sure not to 
exceed our allotted numbers. No children’s classes will be available. 

b. Due to poor internet at the church, we will post the message Sunday evenings  
(vs. live) so families and individuals who cannot attend in person can still hear the 
message. Worship will continue to be released online separately, as we are still 
working out how to properly record music vs. speaking. Tune in during the week 
on our Facebook and YouTube to worship together. 

3. 6 feet social distancing is required for non-household members. If your children can sit 
with you and maintain social distancing, they are also welcome to attend. Unfortunately, 
until the social distancing restriction is lifted, we will not be able to have children’s 
classes. We will not be providing activities for them at this time. 

4. Cloth face coverings should be worn, whenever possible. 
5. We encourage you to wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds and will have 

hand sanitizer available in every room. 
6. No food or drink will be provided, but you are welcome to bring your own. 

We are rejoicing we can see each other in-person and are believing that we will be able to resume 
regular services again in the near future! Please continue to pray for our state leadership to have 
wisdom as they plan for the full reopening of Alaska. 

 

I was glad when they said to me, “Let us go to the house of the Lord!” Psalm 122:1 (ESV) 
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